
 
 

 

SAPC e-Note: INVITATION TO ATTEND CPD MASTERCLASS FOR 

PHARMACISTS 

     

Dear Pharmacist, 

INVITATION TO ATTEND CPD MASTERCLASS FOR 2023 CPD NON-COMPLIANT PHARMACISTS 

In terms of the Regulations relating to Continuing Professional Development, all registered and practising 
pharmacists are required to submit six (6) Continuing Professional Development (CPD) entries through 
the online system annually. The due date for the submission of CPD entries for the year 2023 is 31 
December 2023.  

Currently, there are 5 408 pharmacists who have submitted six (6) or more CPD entries (CPD compliant) 
and 11 972 pharmacists who have submitted fewer than six (6) CPD entries (CPD non-compliant). Based 
on the number of pharmacists who are non-compliant the Office of the Registrar has realised that some 
pharmacists may still be struggling to submit CPD entries online. We are pleased to announce that we will 
be hosting a virtual CPD masterclass for pharmacists as follows: 
   
Dates: Wednesday, 13 December 2023  

Time:   18h00 – 20h00 

You may join the Virtual CPD Masterclass as per the following details:   

Microsoft Teams www.sapc.za.org/Events  

YouTube https://bit.ly/SAPClive  

Please feel free to contact the SAPC at customercare@sapc.za.org should you require assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sandiso Ntsomi 
Acting Registrar/CEO   
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